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                                                                                                                                   Tuesday 4th December 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As the winter weather is creeping in the mud is becoming a real issue at lunchtimes and 

playtimes. Although most of the children are brilliant at taking their shoes off that pesky 

mud still spreads itself far and wide along our central corridor and even manages to visit the 

office! 

We are keen for the children to still be able to use the field and play equipment during the 

winter months but need to do something to protect the carpets. So we are investing in 

wellington boot racks for each classroom. As of January children will come through the 

backdoors of their classrooms after playtimes and lunchtime. Here they can change from 

their outdoor shoes/ wellington boots into school shoes or plimsolls to wear in class and 

around the school. Children are welcome to have a pair of plimsolls to wear in class instead 

of school shoes if you would prefer. The racks will have covers to protect the shoes during 

the day and will be taken in at night. They also have a shelf which can be used to store the 

children’s outdoor trainers (they use for P.E and daily mile).  

We are hoping that this approach will help to keep the school mud free for all the children, 

staff, visitors and of course our caretaker Mr Savory.  

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Mrs Godbold 
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